
I oppose this bill because it would cripple the Lion’s charitable gaming operations that provide charity 
funding in Horace, Casselton and Walcott areas.  These communities do not have "Alcoholic beverage 
establishment" facilities for their charitable fundraising activities.  This bill would be harmful to many 
small towns in North Dakota. 


